
 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  
Launching the IFCC eNews Flash 

Dear IFCC member, 
The CPD Executive Committee has decided to launch an additional 
form of news delivery, the eNews Flash. 
The purpose of this is to inform the IFCC community of newsworthy 
and important items that do not require a full article and could be 
conveyed in a short message easily accessible to the busy reader. 
This message is an inaugural version to highlight a new advance in the 
publication of the eJournal. 
I urge you to keep a lookout for more messages carrying the IFCC 
eNews Flash. 
 
Regards 

 
Tahir Pillay, 
eNews Editor 

 
 

 
 

Electronic Journal of IFCC (eJIFCC) accepted for 
indexing by MEDLINE/PUBMED 

All issues of the journal will be indexed and searchable, downloadable, citable from 
PubMed in the near future 

 
IFCC announces that the Electronic Journal of IFCC (eJIFCC) has been accepted by the 
National Library of Medicine for indexing in MEDLINE/PUBMED. All issues of the journal 
will be indexed and searchable, downloadable, citable from PubMed in the near future. 
Dr Khosrow Adeli, IFCC Communications and Publications Division Chair, says: “This is 
an important step forward for IFCC as PubMed indexing significantly improves access to eJIFCC 
articles and will promote IFCC internationally. I would like to thank the eJIFCC Editor-in-
Chief, Professor Gabor Kovács as well as the Editorial Board and other members of 
Communications and Publications Division for their contributions to this important 
achievement". eJIFCC has seen a major improvement in both scientific content and 
publication format over the past few years again thanks to tireless efforts of the editor and the 
editorial board" 

Read more  
 



 

 
 
 

 
National and regional societies and associations have the opportunity to create, edit and 
‘own’ specific community pages within the Labs are Vital website. These 
communities will be in the language of your choice and gives you the opportunity to better 
communicate issues and concerns unique to your region of the world. The community 
would appoint an ‘editor’ who would be responsible for local language content approval. 
For more information regarding how to establish a community within the LRV website 
please contact Mr. Richard Kent at richard.kent@kapleronline.com 

 

 

4th Joint EFLM-UEMS Congress 
 “Laboratory Medicine at the Clinical Interface” 

Warsaw, 21-24 September 2016 
http://www.eflm-uems.warsaw2016.eu/ 

Still some days to submit your abstract! 
Deadline for abstracts submission has been extended to May 30! 
Among all accepted abstracts for poster display, some of them will be selected also for 
Oral Presentation. Accepted abstracts will be published in the CCLM Journal (on-line). 

Abstracts can only be submitted via the congress website at: http://www.eflm-
uems.warsaw2016.eu/registration.html  
All presenting authors (max two abstracts per person) must register as delegates at the congress. 
 

 

 


